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President’s Note – March

My thanks to Anne for running February’s meeting for me. Nancy and I had 
just left for a get-away vacation to the Florida Keys. Needless to say we had 
a great time.  I guess the Snowbirds are really on to something!! 

We are now back, refreshed and ready to finish up the winter months and to 
get prepared for our touring season. I have already printed out “Nationals” 
Model T Touring Safety Checklist that I use as a guide to conduct my annual 
maintenance. I hope everyone is thinking about what needs to be done to 
make your vehicle(s) as safe and trouble free as possible.   Since it is 
supposed to be an early spring (according to the ground hog), don’t 
procrastinate… now is the time to get under the hood and 
start checking things out. 

Our Annual roster was submitted to “national” on time.  
By my calculations, we should, once again qualify for 
club liability insurance. We will know officially by month end.

In last month’s newsletter I mentioned the Ford Garage Restaurants. There 
are about 7 of them throughout Florida.  Well, wouldn’t you know that Jack 
& Marge found one. We’ll get a full report from them at our next meeting. 
(Pictures below)

Stay Warm & Think Spring
Pete 




